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This summer we had a WASTS business meeting to talk about the website, and our 
document sharing plans.  
 
We had some discussion around the recruitment of new members, finding new CTE 
teacher and providing support for the first years of becoming a teacher.  
 
And we are currently looking for a new president elect, with the current lack of personal 
social interaction, this is a challenging time.  
 


